
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
2:58:31	PM	
	
Thank	you	for	the	opportunity	to	have	a	say	in	the	solar	feed-in	tariff	discussion.	
Our	house	hold	has	had	solar	panels	for	some	years	and	we	have	been	pleased	to	
receive	a	reasonable	tariff	which	helps	our	pocket,	allows	us	to	feel	that	we	are			
participating	in	the	modern	world	and	contributing	to	our	own	energy	efficiency	
and	thereby	relieving	the	grid	of	some	load.	We	believe	the	feedin	tariff	should	
represent	the	true	value	of	solar	.	This	means	recognising	the	environmental	
health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	roof	top	solar.	We	support	IPART'S	
proposal	to	raise	the	feed-in	tariff.	
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